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October, 2021 
 
 
The City of Sparta is in the process of discontinuing our current Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) Housing Revolving Loan Fund (RLF) Program with 
the Department of Administration/DEHCR. 
 
Once the program has been discontinued, a new program will be established and 
implemented. 
 
For more information, please contact us at (608) 269-4340, Ext. 241. 
 
 
Jennifer Lydon 
CDBG Program Administrator 
City of Sparta 
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